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Thursday 23rd February 2023 - Parents evening.   

Thursday 2nd March 2023 - World Book Day - please feel free to dress your 

child up as a character from a book! We would love it if you had a copy of the 

book that we could read with the children that day.  

Friday 10th March Nursery closing at 4.00pm for Lorraine’s surprise for working 

at nursery for 30 years.We will be having an afternoon tea with the children.  

We will be closed on the following bank holidays 

Good Friday 7th April 

Easter Monday 10th April 

Bank holiday  1st May 

Bank holiday for king’s coronation 8th May 

Spring bank holiday 29th May 

Bank holiday 28th August 



Library books 

Sun and Moon Room 

We will be changing the way that the children borrow 
nursery books.  

As from this week, we will let the children choose a 
book to take home for the week and we will put this in 
their reading diary record . This means that the 
children will have more opportunity to borrow nursery 
books. We will be putting the books in a bag and would 
like them returned every week. If the book gets lost 
then we will charge the cost for a replacement. 
(£5.00) 

Spare clothes  

Could all children please have spare clothes in their 
bags. 



Themes 

Star 1 : Food tasting 

Star 2 : Hungry caterpillar story and having picnic with 
the teddy bears and having different foods relating to 
the story 

Moon : Babies /families : Family photo or baby photo’s 
to be brought in . 

Sun  : Fairytales and fairies. If your child has fairy 
tale books at home to share, please bring them in for 
story time.


